City of Oregon Planning Commission Meeting
The Planning Commission of the City of Oregon met Tuesday August 18, 2015, 
5:30 P.M. in the City Hall Council Chambers.
Members Present:


Chairman Mark Herman, Commissioner Kurt Wilson, Jeff Hallock, Joe Ebens, Roger Cain (arrived late), Rick Ryland, Craig Carpenter.
Also Present: Mayor Ken Williams 
Absent: alternate Karly Spell
No Public Comment.

A Public Hearing for a Variance Application submitted by Lowell and Sandra Harp to have a Wildflower garden on their terrace was opened. A copy of the publication will be on file at City Hall. Committee member concerns were what to do with the other residents that currently have planting on their terrace, height requirement, and if only certain types of planting should be allowed. The Harps had nothing new to express and no one spoke against the variance. The Public hearing was closed.
It was suggested to table the variance so that the committee can decide on what to do with other properties that have planting on the terrace, height requirements, what can be planted and maintenance, also what about the corner properties as far as line of site.
Jeff Hallock moved to recommend to the City Council the variance submitted by Lowell and Sandra Harp to have a wildflower garden in their terrace and to waive the application fee, Seconded by Craig Carpenter.
Motion carried. Two nays (Wilson & Ebens)

Rick Ryland moved to approve the July 21, 2015 minutes, Seconded by Kurt Wilson.
Motion carried. No Nays

The Cities Comprehensive Plan is going to be updated by Teska and Assoc.

Mark Herman moved to adjourn the meeting, Seconded by Craig Carpenter.
ermanMotion carried. No Nays.

Adjourn:  5:53 pm




Charlene Ruthe, Secretary

